From: Lane, Timothy <Timothy.Lane@scottcountyiowa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 9:26 AM

To: Sharma, Mahesh <Mahesh.Sharma@scottcountyiowa.gov>; Thee, Mary
<Mary.Thee@scottcountyiowa.gov>; Farmer, David <David.Farmer@scottcountyiowa.gov>
Subject: EICC contract

The CFO of EICC asked if the board would be willing to agree to a two year contract with a $120,000 cap
and to then negotiate the third year when we get there. They will need to take the language change to
their board of trustees in August.
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SCOTT COUNTY AUDITOR

RESOLUTION
SCOTT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
July 21, 2022
APPROVAL OF THE 28E AGREEMENT BETWEEN SCOTT COMMUNITY COLLEGE
AND THE SHERIFF'S OFFICE

BE IT RESOLVED BY the Scott County Board of Supervisors as follows:

Section 1.  That the 28E Agreement Scott Community College and the Sheriff’s
Office is hereby approved as presented.

Section 2.  This resolution shall take effect immediately.
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